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DALLAS

HIGHLIGHTS

Hola Dallas LAAIA Members! 

We have had a successful month! On March
19th, our chapter partnered with the Paul
Davis Restoration Group to host and
continuing education class at the offices of
Burns and Wilcox Arlington Texas offices. 

The class covered the pitfalls and successful
ways to prevent and protect against
catastrophic losses. 

We are extremely grateful to our new
partnership with The Paul Davis Restoration
Group. We look forward to hosting many
more events such as this in the future. We
would also like to thank Burns and Wilcox
for their continued support for generously
allowing us to use their facilities. 

Our yearly schedule has been released and
we have some exciting events on the
calendar. They include a market fair to
introduce companies to agents and a
pickleball tournament as well as our
traditional Halloween networking party.

The Dallas chapter is poised to grow
tremendously this year. We have an influx
of new members chomping at the bit to
grow this thing of ours! 

Please reach out to us if you want to be a
part of the DFW’s fastest-growing
insurance association catering to the
Hispanic/Latino insurance professional. 

All the best, 

Mark Villasana 
Vice President 
Mark Villasana
 


